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8th May 2024 

Year 6 SATs – May 2024 

 

We are very proud of the effort being made by our Year 6 pupils as they prepare for their 
SATs tests, and we would like to thank you all for the support that you are giving your child 
with their learning.  

As you know SATs week begins on Monday 13th May; we have included a timetable below 
for your information. 

 
Date Assessment Paper 

Monday 13th May 2024 
09/05/2023 

Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar Test 
(SPaG) (Paper 1) 

 
Spelling Test 
(Paper 2) 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 

10/05/2022 

Reading Paper 

Wednesday 15th May 2024 
11/05/2022 

Maths – Paper 1 – Arithmetic 
Maths – Paper 2 – Reasoning 

Thursday 16th May 2024 
12/05/2023 

Maths – Paper 3 - Reasoning 

 
 

FREE BREAKFAST - All children will be provided with a range of breakfast next week 
there will be a variety of food on offer cereals, toasts, bagels, crumpets and fruit to 
help the children ensure they are prepared fully for their assessments. 

 
 

You will note that there is no writing test. The assessment for this is completed by teachers 
and is based on children’s writing across the year.  
 

 How you can help your child prepare for the test  
 Ensure high attendance  
 Don’t put children under too much pressure 
 Ensure children arrive on time every morning 
 Go to bed at a reasonable time (9 o’clock at the latest) 

 
 
If you have any concerns or would like to discuss these arrangements, please speak to one of 
the Y6 team at the drop off or pick up times. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support 

 


